
TENNESSEE BOARD OF EXAMINERS FOR NURSING HOME ADMINISTRATORS 
POLICY ON NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF LONG TERM CARE ADMINSTRATOR 

BOARDS (NAB) EXAM DUE TO COVID-19 
 

The Board received a notice from the National Association of Long-Term Care Administrator 
Boards (NAB) regarding the extension of their testing window from the typical sixty (60) day 
window to an adjusted  one hundred and twenty (120) day window, considering the availability 
of testing centers and limited seating capacity due to the COVID-19 pandemic.   
The Board hereby grants the authority to Board staff to provide an applicant a grace period in 
line with NAB policy, if an applicant who is granted approval from the Board to sit for the NAB 
exam is unable to get a seat due to COVID-19 limited testing center availability. 
This policy shall remain in effect for the duration of the NAB waiver.  
 

Adopted by the Board of Examiners for Nursing Home Administrators on the 2nd day of 
November 2020. 
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